
The taste of excellence, the taste of informing you

 The taste of 
saying HELLO
A new school year is upon us, we 
hope your summer vacation has been 
relaxing and rewarding. We are so 
happy to welcome you and serve your 
little treasures.

For those of you who don’t know 
us, Merenda began in 1996. We 
specialize in the conception and 
delivery of healthy meals for children 
in elementary schools.  Our company 
delivers fresh meals daily, cooked with 
first quality ingredients.  Our meals 
include raw vegetables, main course 
and dessert. 

 The taste of being 
environmentally friendly 
In the spirit of being environmentally responsible, we 
serve our meals in recyclable plates. These plates are 
made of pressed-paper board, which are biodegradable.

 The taste of 
ordering online
Service begins on 
Monday September 13th, 2021 

To place an order you simply have to go to our 
website traiteurmerenda.com, create your 
account, add your child or children, and select 
your meals.

IMPORTANT: You must have your 
child’s group on hand before ordering.  
You can order at anytime during the month, 
however, remember that we have a delay of two 
business days, so plan ahead of time if you want 
a meal on a particular day.

If you want your child to enjoy our meals from 
the first day Monday, September 13, you must 
order online no later than Wednesday, 
September 8. If you are not able to order 
before the deadline, your menu will simply start 
on Tuesday, September 14.  

To Register or 
Place an order 

click here

 The taste of serving you well!
Should you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to call our customer service 
team at 514 490-1235 or a quick email at info@traiteurmerenda.com. In anticipation of your 
inquiries and order, we’d like to wish you all a fantastic school year and….WELCOME BACK!!!!!

Sincerely,

Team Merenda
The taste of excellence!

2507, Guénette :: Saint-Laurent (MTL) Quebec :: H4R 2E9
Telephone: 514 490-1235 :: Fax: 514 381-9714 :: info@traiteurmerenda.com :: traiteurmerenda.com

Rest assured that 
we follow the 
sanitary measures 
recommended by 
the Public Health 
department. Your 
child’s health is 
important to us. 
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